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Concerns of residents
 Residents’ concerns on proposed diagonal filter on Ashurst Rd/Buxted Road via the survey
and public events held were as folloy
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Traffic levels on the main junction at Woodhouse Road, Friern Barnet Lane and
Colney Hatch Lane need to be alleviated so that rat running would not be necessary
to avoid this junction. Discussion about existing proposals to introduce a right turn
filter from Woodhouse Road into Colney Hatch Lane.




